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Chris Austin

From: Tim Morgan <Tim@eccmgt.com>

Sent: Monday, October 22, 2018 5:59 PM

To: Scott Farmer; Chris Austin

Subject: Comments to Second Draft of 2019 QAP

Scott/Chris 
 
Why did the agency decide not to adjust the distance to amenities (non-small towns)? 
 
Thanks for adding the additional wording as it relates to sidewalks in the bus/transit section and would ask that the 
agency define what it considers as a crosswalk.   
 
Lastly – as it relates to construction costs, what information does staff look at/consider when determining the minimum 
amounts.    
 
Thanks. 
 
Timothy G. Morgan, Vice President 
Evergreen Construction Company 
7706 Six Forks Road, Suite 202 
Raleigh, NC  27615 
(919) 848-2041, ext. 201 
www.evergreenconstructionco.com 
  


